OUR LADY’S SECONDARY SCHOOL, TEMPLEMORE, CO.TIPPERARY

Friday 2™ December, 2022
RE: Pre-Examinations 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

The Pre-Examinations will commence on 30 January 2023. The cost is €35 for Leaving

Certificate Applied students. The fee includes the following:

e Purchase of examination papers, CDs and maps

e Correction of examination papers

The fee should be paid in full to Ms. Marion Quinlisk or online no later than Friday 3™ February.
Cheques should be made payable to Our Lady’s Secondary School and monies received will be

receipted.

All students must pay the pre-examination fee; medical cardholders are not exempt from the

charge. Should you have any query please feel free to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

pauﬁ \j-obwéi

Paul Fogarty Rory Purdell
Principal Pre-Examinations Co-Ordinator
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Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194

Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie

Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie .
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